
                                

 

                                                                                                                                                            

The VI Resource Base 
 
World’s End Infant and Junior Schools share a fully equipped resource base with provision for children 
with Visual Impairment. We are able to support up to 12 children, with input from a full time qualified 
teacher and experienced Learning Support Assistants. 
 
Children are included in mainstream classrooms, receiving additional support and modified materials 
as needed. The Co-ordinator of the Resource Base provides support to class teachers to ensure 
children receive full access to the curriculum. Our QTVI is Mrs Chambers.  
 
At World’s End we encourage all our children to be as independent as possible in all areas and we 
teach them the life and mobility skills which are essential in their daily lives. 
 
 
 

Educational Visits 
 

We believe strongly in the value of Educational Visits to enrich the  
children’s education. 
 
All children are expected to take part in any visits which are arranged and we try to give parents plenty 
of notice. Few of these visits are completely free as even if the venue does not charge, we usually have 
to pay for transport and parents are therefore asked to make a voluntary contribution towards the cost 
of these visits. However, if insufficient contributions are received we reserve the right to cancel the trip, 
in which case all contributions are refunded. We do not take the decision to cancel any of these visits 
lightly, but our current level of budget funding does not enable us to subsidise all visits.  
 
One of our most keenly anticipated events is the annual residential visit for Upper School pupils.  In 
recent years, the children in Year 5 and 6 have taken part in activity weekends in Condover Hall, 
Shropshire, as well as spent a fantastic weekend in France.  These visits are well supported by staff, who 
give freely of their time beyond the normal school day and during the weekend, to enable the children 
to experience the excitement and the enrichment of a residential trip. 
 
 


